13 January 2006

CIRCULAR No. 2/2006
TO:
THE RECTORATE, REGISTRARS, DEANS, CHIEF DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DEPARTMENTS AND DIVISIONS

BOOM-GATE ACCESS SYSTEM

Please take note that the boom-gate access system at the Pretoria Campus was damaged by lightning on Tuesday evening, 10 January.

Therefore, Logistical Services (Mrs L Botha) will not be able to activate any staff cards for the boom gates at that campus at this stage.

Also note that the access system of the buildings was not damaged by the lightning; therefore staff members can still have their cards activated for the doors of the buildings. Your requests in this regard should be sent to Mrs C Sinden, ext. 4666.

The boom-gate access system will be up and running before 21 January 2006.

We apologise for the inconvenience.

Kind regards

GJ LABUSCHAGNE

DIRECTOR OF LOGISTICAL SERVICES  

